
4. HORNBY DOMAIN BOWLING CLUB EXTENSION ON HORNBY DOMAIN 
 
 The Board was in receipt of a report from the Area Parks Officer in which she sought a recommendation to the 

Parks and Recreation Committee regarding an application received from the Hornby Domain Bowling Club to 
extend its lease area to allow for a small extension to its present building. 

 
 The Board was very supportive of the request and noted that the Area Parks Officer had provided a schedule of 

various recommendations. 
 
 The Board decided to recommend the application to the Parks and Recreation Committee for approval. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


